Town of Loomis

Public Notice

Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration for the

Routine Maintenance of Stream Channels and Drainage Facilities

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED?

The Town of Loomis proposes to establish a Routine Maintenance Agreement (RMA) with the California
Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) to authorize the Town to perform routine maintenance activities,
qualifying capital improvement projects, and vegetation restoration activities within areas of CDFW
jurisdiction. The completed RMA will streamline permitting and environmental clearance for routine
maintenance tasks within the Town.

WHY THIS PUBLIC NOTICE?

In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act, the Town of Loomis has studied the effects
this project may have on the environment. An Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration
(ISMND) has been prepared to summarize the environmental impacts of implementing the RMA and
disclose those impacts to the public. This notice is to inform you that the ISMND has been completed and
is available for public review and comment. The document is available for review between the dates of
May 14, 2021 and June 14, 2021. If you have questions or comments regarding the findings of the Initial
Study, please submit a written comment to the Town before the deadline of June 14, 2021.

WHAT'S AVAILABLE?

The ISMND is available through the Town’s website at: https://loomis.ca.gov/documents

WHERE DO YOU COME IN?

Do you have any questions or comments about the proposed RMA or the findings included in the
ISMND? Do you disagree with the findings of the ISMND? Do you want to make any comments on the
proposed RMA program? Please submit your comments via postal mail no later than June 14, 2021 to
Loomis Town Hall, PO Box 1330, 3665 Taylor Rd, Loomis, CA 95650 or via email to:
TownEngineer@loomis.ca.gov. Comments will be accepted from May 14, 2021 to June 14, 2021 and
incorporated into the final ISMND. If there are no major comments, the Town will proceed as planned with
the RMA program.




